
Chili Bar - Response to Comments on California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Document – Initial 
Study & Draft Negative Declaration 

   Commenting 
Organization* 

(Representative) 
Response to Comment 

Army Corps of Engineers 
(Peck Ha) 

Thank you for your comments regarding the draft Negative Declaration for the Chili Bar 
Hydroelectric Project (Project) (ACOE Reference No. SPK-2007-02147).  The Project covered by 
this water quality certification does not include any discharges of dredged or fill material to waters 
of the United States.  As a result, wetlands delineation is unnecessary. 

Caltrans 
(Jorge Riveras Jr.) 

Thank you for your letter. To keep up to date on this and other Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission water quality certifications, please subscribe to the “Water Rights Water Quality 
Certification” Subscription List online at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/swrcb_subscribe.shtml#rights 

American Heritage Land and 
Home Inc. 
(Candy Wall) 

Thank you for your inquiry. The proposed project will have no significant effects on the parcel in 
question.  No change to the CEQA document is necessary.  

* The deadline to provide comments was February 13, 2012.  
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